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To apply for a parking permit, please email enquiries@nottinghamparkestate.co.uk with your name and address.

When you receive the application form, please complete and sign both sides and return to the office and we will

then arrange for the parking permit to be delivered to your address if your application is successful.   Before NPEL

can issue the permit, they will need to see a copy of your tenancy agreement (if applicable) and photo ID e.g. driv-

ing licence or passport for all applicants.  Until you receive the permit, please ensure that you leave a note on your

dashboard stating the address of the property and ‘permit applied for’ if parked on the road.  Also, anyone visiting

you can only park on a single blue line immediately abutting your property on an intermittent basis and must leave

a note on their dashboard stating ‘Visiting’, the date and the address of the property.   Permits are free issue and

will allow ANPR access at the rising bollards on Peveril Drive.

In addition to parking abutting your property, having a valid permit displayed will enable you to park, on an intermit-

tent basis only, on the north side of Park Valley between the Park Steps and the row of garages before Sun Drive

and outside the Estate Office on the south west side of Ogle Drive on the single blue line.  Please take time to fa-

miliarise yourself with the parking Regulations which can be found on NPEL’s website – Parking Regulations

Please let NPEL know straight away if any of your vehicle details change.

The Problem

The Solution

The Process
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Parking permits are issued to residents or employees of Park Estate businesses if there is space to park on an

Estate road with a single blue line immediately abutting the property. If a property is eligible for parking permits,

NPEL will generally issue two permits if requested.  NPEL can issue additional permits if there is sufficient space

abutting the property and/or there is off road parking or a garage used specifically for parking. The problems arise

on roads where there are large houses with small frontages, especially where they have been subdivided and re-

quire more car parking than there is space abutting the property. There is no one solution that can be made to

work for every street, which has resulted in many failed attempts to satisfy all residents with a single regulation.

Parking Enforcement: District Enforcement are contracted by the Company to patrol and enforce the Regulations
within the Estate. Appeals should be submitted in writing within 28 days of the parking charge notice (PCN) issue
date. Appeals can be made online at www.district-enforcement.co.uk/appeals or by post to District Enforcement Lim-
ited, PO Box 10418, Ashby de la Zouch, LE65 9EJ or by email to appeals@district-enforcement.co.uk.

Please note third party appeals will not be accepted without the written consent of the driver/keeper. Once an appeal
is on the system, staff in the Park Estate office do various checks, where necessary, and will either deny or uphold
the appeal based on the content of the appeal and any supporting documents.  Whether a vehicle has had previous
PCNs will also be considered. There is absolutely no financial incentive or any other benefit for the wardens to issue
parking charge notices (PCNs) without valid reason.


